
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Return completed application to the Counseling Department   
For more information or questions contact the Fargo Public 
Schools Foundation at 701-446-1041 or 
fpsfound@fargo.k12.nd.us. 

Applications Due March 31st 
If the 31st falls on a Saturday or Sunday, 
applications will be due the following 
Monday. 

 
 

The Sheldon-Dehne Memorial Scholarship 
$600 Award 

(PLEASE ATTACH THIS SHEET AS THE COVER TO YOUR APPLICATION.) 
(Please submit printed single sided and no staples.) 

 
Provide detailed answers to the following questions to assist with selecting a scholarship winner.  
Please answer on a separate sheet.  
 

1. Identify the scope of your involvement if activities during your career as a student at North High. 
 

2. Explain how you believe the experience(s) you had in basketball and/or football have helped make you a 
successful person. 

 
3. Outline your academic performance, listing some of the challenging courses you have taken; include your 

cumulative GPA. 
 

4. Discuss your post-secondary education plans, including your present field of interest, what school you might 
attend, and how your receipt of this scholarship might assist you with your plans. 
 
 

 

Full Name:   Date:  

 First Last   
 

Address:    

   Apartment/Unit # 

 

      

 City  State  ZIP Code 

 

Phone:  Email:      
            (Not School Email) 

 

The Fargo North Class of 1966 created this scholarship as a yearly award for a Fargo North High School senior who has 
actively participated in either Fargo North Boys or Girls Basketball and/or Football. It is named in honor and 
remembrance of esteemed coaches Donald E. "Diz" Dehne and Jerry Sheldon, who were dedicated to their students 
and expertly guided them into becoming responsible, compassionate adults. 
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